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2015 was an incredible year for the United 
Pentecostal Church of Chile. We had a 
record National Conference in September 
with over 1,300 in attendance and 32 
received the Gift of the Holy Ghost! We 
were honored by the visit of the Director of 
Global Missions, Bro. Bruce Howell. His 
preaching was timely and set the stage for 
a tremendous outpouring. 

We recently conducted a leadership 
seminar in the city of Curicó. A man who 
had been "seeking" the Holy Ghost for a 
long time came to the altar. Bro Hayes 
explained that there was no need to "seek" 
it as it was already poured out on the Day 
of Pentecost and all one must do now after 
repenting, is to have faith and receive it! 
The man lifted his hands, repented of his 
sins and began to speak in that Heavenly 
language! After he finished speaking in 

tongues, he was so excited that he 
immediately turned around to where 
another young man was praying, laid his 
hands on him and that young man too was 
filled with the Holy Ghost! He said 
afterwards that everyone should receive 
the Holy Ghost! 
We are excited about what God has in store 
for Chile in 2016! Please keep us in your 
prayers as we reach Chile with the Gospel 
of Jesus Christ!
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